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We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                      
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

Mass Offering this week. 
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Ann Marie Boothman (for successful operation ) Margret Ann Sharpe  (Bth/A) Zach 
Marsden (good outcome) Antoney & Marilyn Rigby (Help for both of them) Christine Taylor (Bth/A) 

Taylor Family , Mass for Thanking, Mass for Peace. Frances & James Southworth (RIP)  
   

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

  
£50 No 29  Peter Comberbach 

 
£25 No 93 Harry Whittaker 

 
£25 No 246 Louise Utteridge 

 
Last week’s Collections. 

 £ 788:06 
 

 
 

 
                                                                   

 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

 
This week’s Mass 

Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s Church     
10am 

Tuesday: The Priory                      
10am 

Wednesday St Paul’s School    
10am 

     Thursday: No Mass 
Friday:  St Peter’s School        

10am 
Saturday: Vigil St Peter’s Church 

6pm 
Sunday:  St Peter’s Church          

9am 
The Priory                                      
10-30 am.  
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 01254 51417.Registered Charity No:250037 29th June 2025 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 5th of July at St Peters 
church     11-15 to 11:45am.        

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 Thank you.  

A huge thank you to everyone 
who worked behind the scenes to 

make the summer fair happen. 

So many people gave their time 
and energy to set up, run the stalls 

and make it a great success. In 
particular the fundraising 
committee all need to be 

congratulated. To everyone who 
came along on the day and made 

it work, I am most grateful. 

The amount raised will be 
reported on next week’s 

newsletter. 

Our next major event will be the 
Christmas Virtual fair. 

So please relax and enjoy the 
summer. 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

   

Congratulation’s. 

We congratulate Fr Shaun on the 29th anniversary of his ordination this 
Sunday. 

We thank him for his commitment and running of the parish, coping with 
our moans and groans, and supporting us in our times of need.   

Please keep him in your prayers.  

Friday 4th July at 1:30pm. 

Direct to the crematorium a 
funeral service for the late Jenifer 

Mary Beardsworth.                  
May she rest in peace and rise in 

glory. 


